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The text of a letter received on 20 July 2004 from the Permanent Mission of Armenia and addressed to 
the Director General is reproduced herewith for the attention of the General Conference. 
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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA 
TO THE INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am writing to inform you that the Republic of Armenia has fulfilled its commitments towards the 
International Atomic Energy Agency and has paid the second instalment according to the payment 
plan as agreed with the Secretariat in 11.07.2003., ref. N3.31.2-ARM, as well as the contribution to the 
regular budget for 2004. 

The 47th General Conference, taking into account the approved payment plan and Armenia’s desire to 
restore the voting right, decided to restore the voting right for and during that particular conference, 
the 47th. 

On behalf of the Government of Armenia I would like to ask you to consider at the 48th General 
Conference the restoration of its voting right with the full, immediate and continual effect. 

 

 

 

 

 

(signed) Jivan TABIBIAN 
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